
Superfins Point Peron 
Camp Nov 2021 

39 Superfins swimmers and 8 parent helpers had a 
wonderful weekend camp at Fairbridge campsite at 
Point Peron on the weekend of November 5th to 7th 
2021. 

We had many activities organised and very capably 
run by Point Peron staff over the weekend which 
included the following and culminated in the Point 
Peron Challenge on the Sunday morning.  This 
involved a walk around the area searching for clues 
and looking at the beautiful scenery while doing 
some fun challenges: 

• Kayaking 
• Team Building 
• Crate Climb 
• Raft Building 
• Snorkelling 

A couple of the parents also organised a fun music 
quiz night on the Friday night and a movie night on 
Saturday which was very welcome after a busy day 
Saturday doing activities.   

Special thanks to members of the Rotary Club of 
Nedlands who kindly funded the activities for the 
weekend and to Lotterywest for support towards 
camp costs associated with food and 
accommodation. Thanks also to John XXIII for the 
loan of their bus which was invaluable for transport 
to and from camp. 

 

 





 


